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Mr Neville C

Dear Mr Crawford

Thank you for your letter of 16 March 2001. Inote your desire for a specific response to
your concerns regarding the adequacy and quality of care provided to Lucy in April of
last year. I fully appreciate that there are many unanswered questions for yourself and
Mrs Crawford regarding the causes of Lucy’s death. Indeed, as Bridget, and later
Michael MacCrossan, on my behalf, sought to clarify for you, the reason we Initiated the
review, was our concern with the speed of Lucy’s deterioration.

In sharing Mr Fee’s report with you under cover of Mr MacCrossan’s letter dated 10

January, it was, and continues to be, our hope that this will have started to provide some
of the answers to your questions.

Tuming specifically to the point made in your most recent correspondence, the outcome
of our review has not suggested that the care provided to Lucy was inadequate or of poor
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